
Dear Partner, 

 

We are pleased to share details below with you our Delightful Istanbul 2020 

Winter School program that will be held in January 19-31, 2020 at Istanbul 

Aydin University’s Florya Campus.   

Students from our distinguished partner universities are invited to participate, to 

take one course for 3 ECTS, explore Istanbul’s cultural treasures and make new 

friends from all over the world. 

Please refer to our website www.delightful.istanbul and do not hesitate to ask 

for further information to our International Short Term Programs 

Office: delightful@aydin.edu.tr 

 

Thank you very much for your collaboration, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

https://aydin.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=56a64762080fe239430180e1a&id=1307ed12e3&e=2f0bef0237
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